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OUR PRAYERS OF JOY AND CONCERN THIS WEEK 

Announcements 

July 25, 2021 

Please click here to put a prayer request in. The pastors will include your prayers in their 
daily devotions and in next week’s worship bulletin.   

Medical Issues/Cancer:   Joe for continued healing. Sharon’s family, Gloria, Kay, my  
brother, Gary, Marianna, Jess, Brett and family, Jillian, Charlie, Linda, Loyanne,  Sherrie, 
Tom and Beverly, Darlene, Edna, Angie and her family, Al, June, Frances, Dorothy, Edna, 
Elaine, Gary and Deb, Scott with cancer and his young family, David, Shelby, Veronica,  
Carolyn for her upcoming Surgery, Emily , Vic, Johanna, Wilbur, John going through cancer 
treatments, Ralph, Lucille 

 
General Prayers:  Strength and rest our students and educators and school staffs, strength 
and calmness for Kathryn,  Jane and Katie, Pat, healing for Nancy, Jeff, Jack, healing and 
strength for those suffering from COVID 19, and strength for their families, Liz, family  
healing, and harmony, Al, Leona, friends battling cancer,  struggling families, Pat, Dorothy, 
Rose Marie, Nancy, Roberta, Sonia and Carolyn, Peggy for healing, Jim and his family, Mike 
and his family, Nagi’s family in Gaza, Denise, Lisa, Carolyn, safety of Vanessa working in 
Norway, Jean , Russell, Nancy, Carolyn, peace and comfort for Sally and strength for her 
family, safe travels for Ryan, Krista, Emma, and Maple, comfort and peace for Pam and her 
family, Nancy for healing, healing of my mother’s eyes, Sue, those with mental health 
struggles, safety for Donna, peace for Kay, peace & comfort for family and friends of Jean 
Romberger 
 
  

Thanksgiving:  Grateful for COVID vaccines, family and friends, summer vegetables and 
fruit, new friends, for surviving a heart attack 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKW-0NPMM46vI_yAcFHqtsubbOBvQzMcBhwQAvc6kaaZ0NAw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Through the Summer we will have Worship in the Grove at 10:30am on Sundays.  If you 
would like to stay in your car, tune your FM Radio to 102.3 FM to listen to the service.  

  
We will continue to offer online worship through Facebook, our website, and 
Youtube.  Join us then or any time after that on Sunday or during the week.  
Bulletins and announcements are posted through links on these pages too. 

If you are not able to go online, we are glad to mail you a paper bulletin of the  
service each week, this includes weekly announcements. Contact Marissa @ 

administrator@unionucc.org 
 

You can listen to our service by phone by calling 610-410-9595 
  

UPDATE:   We will no longer be signing people in before worship.  
Masks are optional.  

Please continue to visit the welcome tables to receive your bulletin  
(and communion)  and to share your offering.  

In Person Sanctuary Worship at 10:30am  
Sunday, Aug 1 (Communion) and Sunday, Aug 22 

We will open the church at 10am, worship starts at 10:30am.  Please go to the welcome 

tables for your bulletin and to share your offering (or pick up communion elements). 

Masks are preferred, but optional for those who are vaccinated. We ask that those NOT 

fully vaccinated wear masks in the building at all times.  

Pews will be marked to allow for 3 feet of distancing. Please sit in open areas only. The 

balcony will be closed.  On Communion Sundays, we will continue to use the prefilled 

communion cups of grape juice and a gluten free cracker.  Please use the ziploc bag to 

take your garbage with you.  For now, there will not be congregational singing. Special 

music will be provided by soloists and instrumentalists.  

Please gather with others for conversation outside of the building.  The pastors will greet 

you outside on the porches.  

We hope to evaluate and edit these precautions when vaccination rates continue to in-

crease, COVID (and variant) numbers continue to decrease, and guidelines are updated for 

churches and our region.  There is no guarantee of complete safety from transmission of 

the COVID-19 virus, but we will continue to do our best to keep our members, friends, and 

families as safe as possible. We are grateful for the love of this church family and for God’s 

love which sustains and carries us during this challenging time.    

~ The Pastors and Consistory of Union UCC  
 

Starting September 12  
In Person Sanctuary Worship at 8am and 10:30am 

mailto:administrator@unionucc.org


 

 

Note: Our new air conditioning system has the recommended air scrubbing system.  
Masks will be optional, pews will be arranged for 3 ft of social distancing.  

 
August 1– In Person Sanctuary Worship with Communion 

August 8-  Church picnic/bagged lunch/ extra music with Blake 

August 15– Sarah Ayers and James Supra 

 
Youth Group and College “Camp-Out”- August 10 (Rain date Aug 11) 6-8pm All youth 
and college kids are invited to an evening of fun with some fireside treats including 
hotdogs, beverages, and a better than normal s’mores station!  
HAPPY HOUR IN THE GROVE– Tuesday August 4 and 18  6:45pm-8:15pm When is the 
last time you hung out with a pastor during Happy Hour?  Now’s your chance. Pastors 
Kris and Kayli will offer a time to catch up and relax together.  
Tell your friends you’re joining us so that they show up too.  Bring a chair or blanket, 
everyone is welcome. RSVP to one of us the day before if possible, if not just show up. 
FOOD AND TOILETRY COLLECTION-    Please share your donations to help support our 
neighbors at the Northern Lehigh Food Bank and Lehigh Conference of Churches.  Come 
to Northside (Neffs) parking lot, and drop off your donations in the large boxes under the 
porch entranceway.   Collections will take place every Sat. and Sun. from 8 – 4.  
Sound Team or Video Team Our sound team continues to do a great job supporting  
worship. They have been especially helpful this year when we’ve added things like the 
FM transmitter so folks can listen to worship from their cars and when we’ve wor-
shipped outside in the grove from July-October last year and probably May-August this 
year.  Normally we worship in the grove for 3 Sundays during the summer. Thank you 
sound team!  Karl Klinger, Mike Baer, Pat Sorg, Doug Albert, Drew Panner, Ian  
Henninger, and Blake Hoppes. I am looking for more people to learn the sound system 
for outside and sanctuary worship. I am also looking for people who would like to assist 
us in our current video production for livestreaming and recording as well as for future 
plans. If you are interested in learning more, please contact Pastor Kris. 
Pastor Thomas’s Graveside Stone has been installed. His wife Kathy Brearley has asked 
us to let you know this.  His birthday is on August 15th. After worship on that Sunday you 
are welcome to join us at the graveside with Kathy to share in a time of prayer.  We’ll 
gather there when worship is over, around 11:30am. Pastor Thomas was the Senior  
Pastor here for 30 years.  
School Supply Donations  We will start to receive your donations of school supplies in 
August. Please bring them to church during the week and place them in the donations 
boxes on the porch or bring them to worship on Sundays.  You can also order items 
online from our wish list that will be delivered to our church by using these 
links:  tgt.gifts/schoolsuppliesforlocalstudents   https://a.co/91PgSEu 
We will continue to collect items through the end of September.  Items needed  
include:  Backpacks, lunch bags, pencils, erasers, pens, markers, crayons, glue sticks,  
spiral notebooks, pencil cases, kids scissors, and Target gift cards ($10-$20).   
Students, Educators, School Workers – Bring your backpack and/or yourself to worship 
on Sundays September 12, 29, and 26 and we will bless you and your school year.  
Students will also receive a gift.  

https://a.co/91PgSEu


 

 

Youth Helpers are welcome to  attend  by just walking over. 
We need 1 adult helper each week. Email 

dired@unionucc.org to sign up. 

 



 

 

Rain date: Sunday, August 1 at 4 pm 



 

 

 


